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ISSUE: LOCAL GOVERNMENT 

Tug Hill Staff Explains Its Role To SAGE Commission Member

Senator Patty Ritchie met with Hudson Valley Senator Greg Ball and representatives of the

Tug Hill Commission in Albany Monday. Senator Ritchie arranged the meeting to allow Tug

Hill officials to make their case before Senator Ball, who is a member of Governor Andrew

Cuomo's Spending and Government Efficiency (SAGE) Commission, charged with slashing

state agencies and authorities that are redundant or unnecessary. Senator Ritchie and her
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Central and Northern New York colleagues have been arguing that the Tug Hill Commission

serves a vital purpose in helping local governments deal with state issues--at no expense to

local taxpayers.

 

 


